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115 Tripp St.

Allison Larson <alarson@framinghamma.gov>
Tue 11/14/2023 3:10 PM

To: ​MLS <MLS@STELLARIPL.COM> ​

Some people who received this message don't often get email from alarson@framinghamma.gov. Learn why this is important

Per our conversation, there are no special assessments on this property, and the account is paid in full at this time.
 
Allison Larson
Assistant Treasurer/Collector
City of Framingham
 
508-532-5430
 
alarson@framinghamma.gov
 
One Framingham - Focused on the Future

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record, and therefore subject to public access under the Massachusetts Public
Records Law,M.G.L. c. 66 § 10.
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